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Bill CB17-2015

The Howard County Dental Hygienists" Association is in support of bill CB17-2015. It is our sincere hope that the passing
of this bill will reduce tooth decay and related incidences of disease in the county's children, adults and visitors.

Kristen Blair, RDH
Immediate Past President, HCDHA
Janice Falvo

President, HCDHA


